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PRESS STATEMENT 
 

Our firm has been retained to represent Mrs. Sini Mathews regarding the investigation 
into the tragic death of her daughter, Sherin Mathews.   
 
Contrary to some prior reports, Mrs. Mathews has been cooperating with the 
Richardson Police Department since the morning of October 7th, 2017, when Serin was 
first reported missing by her father Wesley Mathews.   
 
Mrs. Mathews talked to the police at length that morning at her home, then went to the 
station that evening for further interviews.  She voluntarily went back to the station a 
few days later, and was interrogated for hours by several officers with no attorney 
present.   
 
Since then she has assisted the police while they conducted a search warrant of her 
home by identifying and locating items for ease of retrieval.  She has provided other 
information to the police, including Sherin’s dental records, to help them identify the 
body.   
 
Now that Mr. Mathews has turned himself into the police and told them what happened 
to Sherin, we see no need for Mrs. Mathews to endure further police interrogation.  She 
had nothing to do with Sherin’s death or the removal of her body from the home.    
 
Mrs. Mathews is trying to grieve for her lost daughter while still caring for her remaining 
daughter.  She is struggling to pick up the pieces of a shattered life.  This will require her 
full focus and attention and we therefore have no plans to conduct any interviews or 
release any further information at this time.   
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